

Pray For The Foster Care Program

This past Sunday (April 24) if you were in the 9:00am or 11:00am worship, you heard about the Foster Care Program which will be initiated soon. The purpose is to equip the churches and families with ways to support care for foster children in our community.

There is a great need for this in Rome and Floyd County. It is a need we have been praying to find ways to meet, so please keep advised through our bulletins and the Roman Herald as to how this project is moving ahead. Keep it in your prayers and get involved as you are able. The lives of many children will depend upon our help.

Prayer Force

Pray for 10,000 professions of faith in 2016

Pray for ROCA District

www.ngaprayerforce.org

Kresge UMC Rev. Allen Carmichael allen.carmichael@ngumc.net Cave Spring UMC Rev. John Page john.a.page@ngumc.net